

'Let all that you do be done in love'
'Love, Hope, Respect, Perseverance, Responsibility'

Email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk
Website: www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk

Friday 7th March 2025

## **The Creature Teachers**

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Thursday the 13<sup>th</sup> March, Year One will be having an exciting visit from The Creature Teachers. This will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to meet lots of different creatures and support this term's topic 'All Creatures Great and Small'.

We would like to thank the Friends of School who are very kindly providing the finances to pay for this brilliant event.

If you have any concerns or questions regarding your child interacting with different animals then please do not hesitate to speak to one of the Year One team or contact us through the office.

If you would like to know more about The Creature Teachers then please visit their website https://www.thecreatureteachers.co.uk/.

Kind Regards,

The Year One Team





